
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

JT/KXW 

Tuesday 5th December 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 7 Pantomime trip to see ‘Cinderella’ 

It is with great pleasure that we invite you to a wonderful afternoon of pantomime at The Theatre 

Chipping Norton on Thursday 11th January 2024. This promises to be a fantastic occasion to which the 

whole Year Group is invited! Last year’s trip was truly memorable and thoroughly enjoyable, and we 

hope this will also be the case for this Year 7 group. 

The show begins at 1.45pm and ends at 4.15pm. We will depart school at 12.45pm, following an early 

lunch, and return at 5.30pm. Students should wear full school uniform and may bring a water bottle and 

small snack with them.  

The cost of the trip is £16.00, which includes transport by coach and the theatre ticket.  If you would like 

your child to go, please sign up as soon as possible via ParentPay and no later than Tuesday 9th January. 

You will be asked to give your consent and confirm that you have arranged how your child will get home 

safely after the trip. Please also ensure that your child’s medical and emergency contact details are up-

to-date; these can be checked and amended via SIMS Parent or by emailing the office with new 

information. 

If you are in receipt of Free School Meals, you may be able to access financial assistance for this trip. 

Please contact Mrs R Yousaf via office.4054@bartholomew.epatrust.org to enquire. 

We hope that as many students as possible are able to join us for what promises to be a fantastic theatre 

production. I will brief students with further details about the trip before the end of term but please 

contact me via the office if you have any questions. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr J Thompson 

Assistant Headteacher 
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